
The DABGC County Boxing Championships will be held on Sunday, 6th October 2024 at Belle Vue Community Sports and Youth Centre, Kendal Road, Hartlepool, TS25 1QU and weigh-in starting at 10am - 12 noon.  This will be the County round of the NABGC Boxing Championships for 2024
Please find the entry forms for NABGC National Boxing Championships at Class A, B, C and D, male and female attached for your information, alternatively, they can be downloaded from our website on www.dabgc.co.uk.  This must be one form per boxer and the fee is £12 per boxer (non-returnable) to be accompanied with the entry form (no fee, no entry).  

Payments to be made directly into our bank account by bank transfer using the following details, Lloyds Bank, Sort Code: 30-98-34  account number 00205556.  Although bank transfer is preferably, you can pay by cheque made payable to Durham Association of Boys and Girls Clubs (written in full) and posted to Old Court House, Newcastle Road, Chester-le-Street, DH3 3UA 

The £12 per boxer fee is for the duration of the tournament.  Please ensure that you send in one completed form per boxer.  All weight categories must also be correctly listed on the entry forms. If not, entries will not be accepted.

Clubs must be affiliated to DABGC to enter the championships.  Affiliation forms for 2024, must be fully completed outlining your insurance details, and returned to us.  If you have not already affiliated to us, the fee from 1st April 2024 will be £50 and must be paid before you can enter your members. No fully completed affiliation form or fee, no entry will be permitted.

Entry forms must be either emailed to dabgc@btconnect.com or posted to Durham Association of Boys and Girls Clubs, Old Court House, Newcastle Road, Chester-le-Street, DH3 3 UA.  Forms or payments must NOT be sent to NABGC, they must be forwarded to Durham Association of Boys and Girls Clubs at the above address.

Please ensure you send in your affiliation form, entry form and payment to DABGC office before the cut-off date of Friday 20th September 2024.   NO ENTRIES AT ALL WILL BE ACCEPTED AFTER THIS DATE.
If you have any queries in connection with this event, please contact Alan Watson on 07917156953, Simon Healey on 07917156954 or Angela/Lesley in the office on 0191 383 1894.

Kind regards


Angela Rennison
Durham Association Boys and Girls Clubs


